
QUESTION NO 14 By Councillor Osler for answer by 
the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 22 August 2019 

Road Works in Restalrig Area 

At the beginning of the month residents in the Restalrig area 

reported works happening with in one case no notice being 

given to residents and in another case less than 24 hours 

notice with the result that residents with disabilities were 

unable to make arrangements to maintain access to their 

home and all residents were faced with the threat of having 

their cars towed to make way for those works. 

Question (1) What is considered an acceptable notice period for residents 

with regard to road works in their area? 

Answer (1) 

Question (2) Was this notice period adhered to at Restalrig this month? 

Answer (2) 

Question (3) If not, why was the notice period so poor or even non-

existent? 

Answer (3) 


